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STAY AT HOME DIRECTIVE EXTENDED 
City of Pampa, Texas 

 
Yesterday evening the City Commission voted and unanimously affirmed and extended the Stay At Home Order.  
The Order was originally set to expire April 8, 2020 at 11:59 pm.  
 
The City Commission decided to extend the Order through April 27, 2020 at 11:59 pm.  April 27th will be the next 
Commission meeting where the Order will be re-evaluated.   

  

  


